St Wilfrid's

Catholic Primary School

11 March 2025



Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to share with you our recent Catholic Schools Inspection report.

Under the new framework the two-day inspection is a rigorous but fair process looking in detail at all the overall quality of Catholic education provided at St Wilfrid's.

It is a testament to the hard work and commitment of everyone within the school community that we have achieved the judgement of Outstanding (grade 1) in all of the nine areas judged.

Thank you for your contribution to the inspection.

We look forward to celebrating this magnificent achievement with the school community in the near future.

God Bless,

Justine McEniff and Elaine Morrissey

Chair of Governors Headteacher

Email Web site

Telephone 01606 663630 admin@st-wilfrids.cheshire.sch.uk www.st-wilfrids.cheshire.sch.uk

GREENBANK LANE HARTFORD **NORTHWICH CHESHIRE CW8 1JW**